Dear Parents/Guardians
Thank you very much for your efforts today in helping students leave the site early. Closing the school is the last action we would want to take but when there is no water on site, we have little choice.
I am pleased to say that the water leak has been fixed and school will open as normal tomorrow morning.
Thank you again for your co-operation,
Ms Hughes, Headteacher

